MICHAEL F. LLITTLE
225 BARONNE BUILDING
NEwW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70112

December 28, 1979

Mrs. Thelma D. Toole
1016 Elysian Fields
New Orleans, LA

Dear Mrs. Toole:

D. H. Holmes has just delivered your kind
present. Thank you very much.

With warmest personal regards for the holiday
season, I remain

SiiE;;el

Michael®' F. Little

MFL/beb



